
Nyewood CE Infant School 
Brent Road, Bognor Regis 
West Sussex PO21 5NW 

Telephone: (01243) 823283 
Fax: (01243) 841606 

office@nyewoodinf.co.uk 
www.nyewoodinf.co.uk 

Headteacher: Anna Wells MA 
 

“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

                                                                                                                                                   17th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our continued commitment to ensuring that we have a robust and effective approach 

to protecting and educating everyone within our school community when on-line, we have 

signed up to a new digital safety package.  This service is provided by West Sussex County 

Council and allows us to invite you to watch a webinar which covers some key aspects of 

children being able access an online environment.  The webinar is called “Staying Safe Online”. 

The webinar aims to cover the following topics; 

• What are children doing online? 

• Identifying risks that children may face when they are online 

• Identifying ways in which parents/carers can support their children to keep themselves 

safe online 

• Signpost parents/carers to where additional help/support can be found 

• Show parents/carers how to report concerns. 

The webinar is not live, therefore can be accessed at anytime and can be revisited anytime.   

https://vimeo.com/929803756/8d5151874e?share=copy 

The link to this webinar will remain active until 1st April 2025. 

We trust that you will find this webinar of some use to you and your families. 

Further information about how Nyewood CE Infant School aims to provide support, education 

and safety in relation to being online can be found in our Online Safety Policy which is available 

on the school website, or from the school office. 

 

Mr Brown – Computing Lead 

Miss Holmes – Mental Health and Wellbeing Lead 
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